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ASTM consensus has not been obtained on this information letter.  An appropriate ASTM ballot will 
be issued in order to achieve such consensus. 
 
 
TO:     Sequence VIB Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Additional Spark Plug Part Number 
   
 
  Recently, the Sequence VIB Surveillance Panel was informed that several spark plugs are no 
longer available from the supplier.   As a result, a new spark plug part number, SP432, has been added to 
the approved parts list.  Revised Section 9.3.16.4 of Test Method D 6837 is attached. 
   
  These changes are effective the date of this information letter. 
 
 
 

 
 
Ronald Romano     John L. Zalar 
Product Engineering    Administrator 
Ford Motor Company    ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
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c: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencevi/procedure_and_ils/il07-1.pdf
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Revises Test Method D 6837-06 

9.3.16.4 Spark Plugs—Use spark plugs, Part No. AWSF32C, AWSF32P, AGSF32PB, AGSF32FM or 
SP432. Spark plug gap shall be 1.31 to 1.41 mm (0.052 to 0.056 in.).  
 

 
 


